
 
COUNCIL REPORT 

 

To:  Mayor and Council 

 

From:  Public Works 

 

Date:  November 20, 2023 

 

Subject: District of Mackenzie Water System Annual Report - 2022 

 

 

RECOMMENDATION: 

 

THAT Council receives this report for information. 

 

BACKGROUND: 

 

To maintain compliance with the Drinking Water Protection Act an annual report must be 

prepared for water systems permitted by the Northern Health Authority. Attached to this report 

is the District of Mackenzie Water System Annual Report for 2022. 

 

Luke McDonald, Principal with L&M Engineering Ltd. will be available during the meeting to 

answer any questions that may arise. 

 

In 2024 Staff will be undertaking a comprehensive review of our water system with the goal of 

informing the Capital Budget process as it relates to upgrades or replacement of our water 

system infrastructure. 

 

COUNCIL PRIORITIES: 

 

Community and Social Development 

 Our investment in the municipality's services and infrastructure, our commitment to 

principles of social equity and well-being, and our belief in the value of resident 

engagement, creates a healthy community in which everyone feels valued and enjoys a 

high quality of life. 

 

RESPECTFULLY SUBMITTED:  

 

Joe Murray, Director of Operations 

 

 

Reviewed By: Corporate and Financial Services 

Approved By: Chief Administrative Officer 


